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UNIFIN informs on S&P Global Ratings’ changes

Mexico City, March 16, 2022. UNIFIN Financiera, S.A.B. de C.V. (BMV: UNIFINA] (“UNIFIN” or
the “Company”] informs that today S&P Global Ratings lowered the Company s rating to ‘B+’
from ‘BB-"on the global scale and to ‘mxBBB-/mxA-3’ from ‘mxA-/mxA-2’on the national scale.

S&P Global Ratings stated that the action taken towards the Company is driven by the ongoing

global, regional, and sector risks, as well as the effects on the Mexican NBFI sector after the
default of other NBFls.
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